
  

Dear Grace Rwanda supporter,

Grace Rwanda wishes you a Merry Christmas & Happy New Year 2016!

Noheli Nziza & Umwaka Mushya Muhire 2016!

We  would  like  to  thank  you  for  your 
personal  involvement,  your  generosity 
and  your  support  which  you  have 
shown in so many ways this past year.

Thanks  to  your  help  with  our  most 
recent initiative, a 40-foot container for 
Grace Rwanda was shipped from B.C. 
on November 27th and is currently on 
the way to Rwanda. It is packed with 

more than 16,000 books, 3,000 dictionaries, 600 hygienic recyclable pads for girls, 30 
sewing machines, numerous fabrics, over 100 teams soccer jerseys, and other supplies for 
our projects within Rwanda.  

Our sincerest thanks to everyone who helped make this shipment possible. We’d like to 
acknoweldge all of our individual donors, and our partner organizations, which include 
Rotary  International,  District  5050,  RWHN,  RC  Langley  Sunrise,  RR Plett 
Trucking, Lantrax Logistics, Canada Soccer, Days for Girls International, Riverside 
Sewing Bee Team, Power to Change,  Focus on the Family, MCC, plus many other 
private and public Schools and universities.

We appreciate your continuous support. Every donation you make will continue to help 
eradicate illiteracy in Rwanda.  Join us in this life-changing initiative.

Please consider visiting our projects in the future to witness what we can accomplish 
together for the children of Rwanda. 

Happy holidays from Grace Rwanda!

http://www.rotary.org
http://www.portal.clubrunner.ca/50004/
http://www.rotaryworldhelp.com
http://www.portal.clubrunner.ca/799
http://www.rrplett.ca
http://www.lantraxlogistics.com
http://www.canadasoccer.com
http://www.daysforgirls.org
http://www.riversidecalvary.com
http://www.powertochange.com
http://www.focusonthefamily.ca
http://www.mcccentre.ca
http://www.gracerwanda.org/donate/

